
  

 
 

             28th February 2025 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Sevenoaks School Science Event – Monday 10th March 
 
Your child is invited to participate in the Sevenoaks Science Event which is being held Sevenoaks School on 
10th March 2025. The children will be watching: 
  
The C-60 Workshop This is the story of the 60 carbon atom Nobel prize winning football shaped molecule that has led 
to a revolution in carbon nanotechnology. The discovery takes us from the immense worlds of astronomy to the tiny 
worlds of atoms, we will make our own molecular model of C60 during the workshop and  
The Liquid Nitrogen Show We all know that you can’t hammer in a metal nail with a banana….but is that always the 
case? Join Mr Tate, Head of Physics, as we use liquid nitrogen to explore the fascinating world of cryogenics and learn 
what happens when items are cooled down by 200°C. See materials behave in ways you never thought possible. 
 
The children are required to wear their school uniform and to bring a suitable coat.  They will need their water 
bottle and their packed lunch. We will be eating our lunch on return to school. 
 
In order for us to take part we are looking for parental support in providing lifts.  We request that if you are 
unable to drop or collect your child at the venue that you make your own arrangements with another 
family to transport your child. Please include the name of the person on form (if unknown please complete the 
form, enter TBC and inform office once arranged). 
 
We are asking parents to drop children at the bus stop in Duke’s Meadow Car Park in Sevenoaks School at 9.00am 
and collect them at 12.00. On the day, all children will need to bring a packed lunch.  We are a nut free school so 
please ensure that you do not include any nuts in the packed lunch.   
 
We will require volunteers on this trip.  If you would be interested in helping, please let us know via the scopay 
form and we will inform you if we require your help.  
 
There is NO cost for this event but parents do need to advise us if they do not wish their child to participate in 
this event. Please register and complete the form online at www.scopay.com/shorehamvillage school by Tuesday 
4th March 2025. If we do not hear from you by this date then we will assume that your child is not able to 
participate.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Sheraton       Mrs Lovatt-Young 
Cameron Class Teacher     Head 
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